
 
 
 
 
October 26th, 2020 
 

 
NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE 

 
Waste Management 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
 
Thank you for working through our contractual differences over these past few 
months. Based on our conversations we are happy to have provided clarity on the 
matter.  
 
Due to increased environmental regulation requiring new and costly special handling 
and processing of the of residential commingled yard waste/food waste at our 
composting facilities, we have found it necessary and appropriate to increase our tip 
fees. This fee increase will be effective January 1, 2021.   
 

• Commingled Residential Yard Waste/ 
      Residential Food Waste                                                     $ 65.00/ton 
 
 

 
We appreciate your business and will continue to offer an environmentally sound low-
cost alternative to the landfilling of compostable materials.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Cedar Grove  


